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Workshop on drugs in obstetrical care scheduled 
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EL Y--A workshop for nurses on obstetrical care and drugs will be held Friday, May 10, 8 

a.m. to 5 p.m., William Bee Ririe Hospital, conference room. 

The instructor will be Pat Peer, R.N., prenatal educator and consultant, Saint Mary's 

Regional Medical Center, Reno. Nurses attending will receive eight contact hours of continuing 

• education credit. 

• 

This course is sponsored by Northeastern Nevada Area Health Education Center, a 

program of the University of Nevada School of Medicine. For more information, call the AHEC 

office in Elko, 738-3828 or Jan Jensen, director of nursing, William Bee Ririe Hospital, 289-

3001. 


